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Town of Caledon’s Annual Report highlights key successes 

 

 

The Town of Caledon has released its Annual Report, highlighting important accomplishments 
in 2016, including fiscal accountability, an effective corporate reorganization, and progressive, 
strategic planning – all of which has positioned Caledon as a financially stable municipality that 
is focused on community building and planning proactively for its future.  
 
“I want to thank the entire staff team for their work in 2016,” said Mayor Allan Thompson.  “This 
Annual Report is a wonderful snapshot of a busy, busy year where we delivered on several 
priorities in the Council Work Plan as well as corporate successes in our TEAM Caledon 
strategic plan.”  
 
Caledon’s strategic investments have, and will continue to place the Town in a strong financial 
position for years to come. The collaborative approach to building the 2016 budget has 
resulted in a successful year of serving the needs of the community while ensuring visionary 
fiscal planning for the future. 
 
About Caledon 
Caledon is a growing community, with a target population of over 75,000 by the end of 2017. 
The largest geographic municipality in the Region of Peel, Caledon is rich in natural 
beauty:  areas of town are in the Oak Ridges Moraine, the Niagara Escarpment, and Ontario’s 
Greenbelt, and the headwaters of major river systems fall within Caledon’s borders.  Located 
in the Greater Toronto Area, Caledon is known for its unmatched quality of life, strong 
community character and evolving opportunities in economic development and tourism. 
 
 
- 30 – 
 
Media Contact: 
Laura Johnston | Strategic Initiatives | 905.584.2272 x.4108 | laura.johnston@caledon.ca 


